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Marge Schmuckal - 18 Taylor Street permit application

From: Marge Schmuckal

To: glendalecorp@gmail.com
Date: 7/18/2013 5:15 PM
Subject: 18 Taylor Street permit application &5 P — E, -~ o0

Shepherd Bosworth;

1 am in receipt of your application to rebuild and increase the size of the side entry way at 18 Taylor Street. Your
plans are not fully dimensioned. Only the platform is dimensioned. Without accurate, dimensioned plans I can
not determine compliance with the R-6 zoning requirements. Normally any expansion would need at least a five
(5) foot setback. However another section of the Ordinance allows a 50 square foot structure to be located within
the setback as long as it does not extend further that 6’ from the building.

Your permit is on hold until I can receive better plans to help me determine whether you can meet the Land Use
R-6 dimensional requirements.

Feel free to call me at (207)874-8695,

Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator
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